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Newhall Bulletin: 02.10.2020 

Beech 98% 

Rowan 96.4% 

Hazel 99.2% 

Elm 98.4% 

Attendance This Week 

Willow 98% 

Cherry 95.3% 

Air 428 

Earth 425 

Fire 446 

Water 439 

House Points 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team:   
 
Another week has flown by and we can’t quite believe where the time is going! Thank 
you for all the donations you have brought in for Harlow Foodbank, these will be very 
much appreciated and we will get these sent off to them ASAP. 

 
Next week we will be participating in ‘Walk to School 
Week’.  Our week long challenge will celebrate the positive impact 
walking can have on everyone’s health and wellbeing.  It will also 
help to alleviate the parking issues outside our school!  If you live 
too far to walk all the way, you could find somewhere suitable to park at least 10 minutes walk from 
school and complete the remainder of your journey on foot.  Pupils will work collectively to make the 
greatest number of active journeys as possible across the week, recording each day’s total in class and 

learning about the benefits for body and mind at the same time. 

In addition to this, we are also engaging with 3PR.  The 3PR School Parking Initiative aims to prevent 
inconsiderate, illegal and dangerous parking around schools.  3PR is on a mission to make parking safer 
and less stressful for children, parents, teachers and residents and to help everyone follow 3 parking 
rules: care, consideration and caution!  More information to follow soon…! 

Please could we kindly remind parents that only one person is able to drop off or collect children 
from school to help avoid congestion at the gates and continue to help us all maintain a safe social 
distance from one another. 

Upcoming Events: 
9th October - Wear Yellow for Young 
Minds Fundraising 

W/C 12th October - Parent/Teacher 
Consultations via zoom (information to 
follow) 

12th October—Deadline to order indi-
vidual and class photos 

14th October - Flu Immunisations  

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can 
be read by any 
barcode scanner 
app on your smart 
phone to access 
the allergen and 
nutritional data.  

Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Holiday Club! 
Holiday Club will be held Mon-
day 26th—Friday 30th October 
at Newhall Primary Academy.  
Due to COVID restrictions, the 
club will be open to Newhall 
pupils only.  Children from 
mixed year groups will create 
one bubble of no more than 30.  
Places are strictly limited. 

The club will run 9am—4pm 
each day led by Mr Morris.  Chil-
dren will learn new games, play 
sports, undertake art activities 
and participate in a special Hal-
loween themed day on Friday 
30th October.   

Price per day is 
£25 or £110 for 
the week.  
Booking forms 
will be sent out 
via e-mail. 


